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Well we had a wonderful time at our last meet in San Diego.  Lots of 

good old friends and some new ones too. The weather was the 

typical nice San Diego, but a little breeze.  We had a lot of people 

come from the LA. and Orange Co. area.  The meet was hosted by 

David Morotta, who always has supplied fabulous lunches in the 

past, and he sure didn't let anyone down this time.  Thanks again 

David.   

Darryl
Stamp



. 

Below:  Two nice engines displayed by Frank Fowler.  A fine restoration 

of the twin tank Waterwitch, Frank.   
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I can’t guess what's going on here! 

 New member Mike Pineda taking delivery of his Zodiac boat 

that he got from Walt Thompson.   
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Kip Fjeld and Les Gunnarson holding their chairs down. 

Harry Martin and Richard Lowe 
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John VanDyke and wife, Mary Jean in the foreground, came all the 

way from Golita,  north of Santa Barbara. Wow!  Standing, George 

Kent’s friend Connie, who we all thank for her help and great 

personality.                

Dave Buase, Gerry Coats and Walt Thompson 
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Paul Brinkman on the left, unknown in the middle, and George 

Kent on the right. 

Lots and lots of motors! 
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Paul Brinkman with our host David Marotta. 
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Our Christmas meet will be held again at Lake Elsinore, Saturday, 

December 7th at Cranes Resort on the west side of the lake. 15980 

Grand Ave. Phone: 951-678-2112.  So bring your motors for display and 

stuff to swap or sell.  We are looking forward to having a good time, and 

eating some fine food.  See you all there! 

The perfect venue for a outboard meet. 
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We will all miss his presence………David Vaughen 
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